lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
May 22, 2016
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
This morning Pastor Bob will lead us with part 2 of Lessons from Africa.  Elder & Deacon Affirmation ballots are included in your bulletin.
Offerings:  General Fund & Benevolent Fund
This evening Pastor Bob’s message will focus on Luke 11, The Presence of God.
Offering:  CRCG Special Needs Week
NURSERY

Today: 

  8:45AM
Sharon Nesky

11:00AM
Phyllis Wigger, Ruth Pohler,




Monica Hoogeboom, Ellery Miedema

  5:30PM
The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.

Next Sunday:


10:00AM
Shelli & Andrew Bosma,





Evamarie & Annabeth Eggebeen,

No PM service at Immanuel.
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP
Today:  (Pentecost) - concludes for the season

11:00AM
Cyndi Hoogeboom, Cathy Dykstra,




Annalise Van Rijs
MEETINGS TODAY
     Following both AM services - Ministry Fair - FLC

     6:30PM

E.T.
THIS WEEK
WEDNESDAY

MAY 25


11:30AM


Seasoned Citizens outing







 - leave from church
THURSDAY


MAY 26

7:00PM



Knitting Ministry
NEXT SUNDAY – MAY 29, 2016
10:00AM

Pastor Bob
Offerings:  General Fund & Legacy Campaign
There will be no evening worship at Immanuel as we will combine with Hillcrest CRC at 5PM.
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM

Elder Brian Wigger
Ritsema, Roon, Rozema families
PRAISE & THANKSGIVING

Silent Auction Update

We want to give praise to God for His provision and for your generosity to help the Guatemala Team raise a total of $4,935.00 from the silent auction.  We are so thankful for your support and ask for continued prayers for God’s blessing upon us as we plan and prepare for this summer’s vision trip.  Thank you!!!
PRAYER REQUESTS

We express our sympathy to Ron & Lynne Rozema and family on the death of their sister-in-law, Barbara Rozema, on May 9.  May the Lord continue to comfort and uphold the family.
Tami Koenig had gall bladder surgery this past week and returned home again.
Lynne Rozema is at Spectrum-Butterworth due to low white blood cell counts and is being treated for A Fib with medication.  
Margaret Teune was hospitalized this past week at Zeeland Hospital and is receiving breathing treatments and antibiotics.
Kristin Van Solkema had testing this past week at Northwestern to evaluate amyloid deposits in her airway.  They received good news and will return in a year for further follow-up.
Marcia Gemmen - chemotherapy

Wes Kremers - chemotherapy
Joe Lems – severe back pain
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.

Mari Schut - chemotherapy 
Pete Van Rijs – durable cancer remission
Brian Wigger – medication to shrink tumor

Military

Ethan Ritsema  DC3 - Navy, Japan
Lance Corporal Josh Ter Keurst – Marines

Captain Ron Thenn – Army
2nd Lieutenant Stephan Thenn – Marines
Private First Class Trevor Vedders - Marines
Missionary Partner - Rev Joel & Marilyn Van Dyke





World Missions - Guatemala

The Laurels of Hudsonville Residents
OPPORTUNITIES
Circle Letter A - Seasoned Citizens Outing

This Wednesday, May 25, join us for a visit to the Boulder Ridge Wild Animal Park.  We will leave church at 11:30AM; transportation and lunch will be provided.  The cost is $9.  Please circle Letter A in the Friendship Folder if you would like to join us.

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

Summer Worship Times
Beginning next Sunday, May 29, and continuing through Labor Day weekend, we will have one morning worship service at 10AM.  Our evening service will remain at 5:30PM.
Immanuel Ministry Fair - Today!
Check out the tables in the FLC today following both morning services!  Our ministry groups will have displays and information regarding the many opportunities you have to be involved at Immanuel!  Snacks will also be available

Youth Director Position
We are searching for a new youth director for our middle school and high school ministries.  This position is 30 hours per week with the possibility of additional hours in neighborhood outreach and global church planting.  Please send inquiries or resumé to the church office or Pastor Bob.
Membership Updates

Ron & Nancy Tamminga - transferred to Hudsonville Reformed Church
Kara Hintz, Mason Dykstra, Hunter Hintz, Avery Hintz - released to Resurrection Life Church, Grandville

Immanuel Photo Directory

We are in the process of compiling a new photo directory!  Look for the sign-up in the FLC foyer to schedule your family’s photo.  Photos will be taken on Sundays - May 22 & 29.  If you already have a recent family photo that you would like to submit, you may also do that.  Look for more info in your church mailbox.  If you have any questions, please contact Tammy Wolters (662-9901).
Immanuel Church Softball Team
It doesn't matter if you're fast like Ian Kinsler or Tommy Huisman or slow like Victor Martinez or Mike LeFebre.  We want YOU to join the Immanuel Church Softball Team.  We try really hard to win games, but we try even harder to have a good time together.  Games are Monday evenings at Hughes Park during June and July.  Please contact Steve Herweyer at 616-260-4350 if you are interested in joining the fun.  The first game is June 6, so let him know soon!

FINANCIAL UPDATES

May Corners Offering - Community Freedom Ministry

This month you are invited to bless a ministry recipient by providing valuable written resources to help them maintain their freedom in Christ.  Thank you! 

May 15, 2016
General Fund


$10,907

Short-Term Missions

    1,278
General Fund Year-to-Date

Received
       $524,941
Budget goal

  574,021
Over (Under)

   (49,080)
Budget received – 91%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2015 – June 30, 2016
To fulfill our General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,479 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:

· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Mailing a check to the church address
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

Unity Christian is planning an event to honor all United States military veterans from the Unity community.  If you or someone you know (parent, grandparent, son/daughter or some other relative) have served our country in the military and support Unity, please send your/their names, the years you/they have served, and the branch of service to development@unitychristian.org, or call the Development Office at 662-4011 by May 28, 2016.

Bibles for Missions Thrift Store is looking for additional people to work in the store on Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Saturdays.  The store is located just south of Meijer in Jenison.  For more information, please call 662-3663.

Love INC Opportunities

· Sorting Warehouse Volunteers: We have openings for our donation drop-off area and have shifts available 9-1 or 1-5 on Thursdays. Help us unload, sort and transport the donations that our community generously blesses us with.
· Small Engine Repair/SKILL: Consider applying your skill set to the community through the SKILL or Small Engine Ministries at Love INC. These teams provide assistance to people in the community who have requests for building, repairing, plumbing, painting, electrical support and more. 
· Budget Volunteer Teachers: Has God blessed you with the gift of teaching? Consider joining our Life Skills on Wednesday morning or Thursday evening for ONE hour for eight weeks. Build meaningful relationships and help individuals
Refrigerator Needed

The Rock (a ministry of Coit CRC) is in great need of a large refrigerator for their pantry.  They have a small refrigerator, but it's just not big enough.  You can reach the director of The Rock at 808-5562.
Attention All Fishermen:
The Calvinist Cadet Corps is hosting it’s 13th annual fishing tournament to raise funds to support its ministry - helping boys grow spiritually in all areas of life.  The fishing tournament will be held on Saturday, June 4, 2016 at Gun Lake State Park.  Everyone is welcome!  Lunch will be served at noon.  Registration forms are available from your Cadet club’s head counselor, or you can register at www.CalvinistCadets.org.  

For more information, call the Corps office (241-5616 ext 4) or check out the Cadet website under the “Events” tab.

WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE

May 22, 2016

SUNDAY

Remember in prayer and with a card this week our shut-ins:  

Lucy Mennega, Clara Timmer
MONDAY

Pray for God’s strength to be with the many persecuted Christians in Tunisia.

TUESDAY

Pray for God’s blessing and protection this week on our Pastor, Bob Huisman.

WEDNESDAY

Pray for Rev Joel & Marilyn Van Dyke as they work with World Missions in Guatemala.
THURSDAY
Pray for these young adults and remember them with a note or card:

Amber Vedders, Katelyn Venema, Allyssa Ver Merris
FRIDAY

Pray for God’s blessing on our Youth Ministries.

SATURDAY

Ask God to bless the civil and church leaders of our city and the residents of your street.

Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY
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